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Mission Statements 
 
The mission of the Department of the Interior is to protect and 
provide access to our Nation’s natural and cultural heritage and 
honor our trust responsibilities to Indian Tribes and our 
commitments to island communities. 
 
 
The mission of the Bureau of Reclamation is to manage, develop, 
and protect water and related resources in an environmentally and 
economically sound manner in the interest of the American public. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Front Cover Photo –   Pecos River looking at the Taiban Gage near Ft. Sumner, NM.   
 Courtesy of Tomas Stockton 
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Abstract 
 
The US Department of the Interior, Bureau of Reclamation (Reclamation) prepared this 
Environmental Assessment (EA) in accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act 
(NEPA) to evaluate the environmental and socioeconomic impacts from entering into a long-
term lease with the New Mexico Interstate Stream Commission (ISC) for use of ground water 
rights to supplement flows in the Pecos River near Ft. Sumner, New Mexico. The action is 
needed to provide Reclamation with the operational flexibility to meet a target flow of 35 cubic 
feet per second at Taiban Gage and to keep the river continuous for the irrigation season of 2007 
and beyond. Based on the analysis, the proposed action would not result in any significant 
impacts to the environment.   
 
  
 
 
For further information regarding this Environmental Assessment, contact: 
 
Ms. Marsha Carra  
Bureau of Reclamation, Albuquerque Area Office  
555 Broadway, N.E. Suite 100 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102  
Tel: (505) 462-3602  
Fax: (505) 462-3780   
E-mail: mcarra@uc.usbr.gov 
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